
 

 

 
Board of Library Trustees 

 
 
TO: BOARD OF LIBRARY TRUSTEES                       DATE: OCTOBER 24, 2016 
 
FROM: RIVERSIDE PUBLIC LIBRARY                             
 
SUBJECT: SECURITY AT LIBRARY LOCATIONS UPDATE 
 
ISSUE: 
 
Receive and file this report. 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
That the Board of Library Trustees receive and file this report. 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
On September 26, 2016, at the Board of Library Trustees regularly scheduled meeting, Trustees 
requested Director Kennon provide an update on the status of the security at Library locations. 
 
DISCUSSION: 
 
The increase of incidents recently occurring at the Library locations has brought concern for the 
need of additional security guards at the library locations experiencing negative issues.  The City 
Council will have met on October 11, for a workshop on the impacts and concerns of 
homelessness in the City of Riverside.  Director Kennon will have attended the workshop and 
will provide feedback to the Board for discussion. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
 
There is no fiscal impact in providing this update. 
 
Prepared by:  Tonya Kennon, Library Director 
Approved by:  Alexander T. Nguyen, Assistant City Manager 
 
 
 
  


